
  

 

 
WEST SUSSEX COUNTY COUNCIL 

TEMPORARY TRAFFIC REGULATION 

 
CRAWLEY AVENUE, LANGLEY GREEN 

 
NOTICE IS hereby given that in pursuance of the provisions of Section 14(2) of the 

Road Traffic Regulation Act, 1984, as amended, the speed limit on Crawley Avenue, 
Langley Green is temporarily restricted from 18/11/2019. 
 

The restriction will be in place 24hrs. 
 

This emergency 30mph speed limit is necessary to allow Southern Gas Networks to 
replace 715m of existing 14” cast iron main which is severely leaking. 
 

It is anticipated the works will be completed by 06/01/2020 
 

This notice will be effective for a maximum of 21 days from the date given above. 
 

Any queries about the effect of the speed limit on traffic using the highway please 
contact West Sussex County Council on 01243 642105. 
 

Any queries about the works please contact Forefront Utilities on behalf of Southern 
Gas Networks on 07407179678 

 
Dated 19 November 2019 
 

Matt Davey 
Director of Highways, Transport and Planning 


